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Comments: I'm writing to urge the Forest Service to not move forward with plans for a mountain rollercoaster on

Sandia Peak. This project will bring tens of thousands of tourists up the mountain each year, impacting the area

greatly. In addition to noise pollution, this project will be an eye sore on the beauty of the area. This is not an

amusement park, but a sacred mountain belonging to the Pueblo of Sandia. The irresponsibility of such a project

is astounding, please reconsider. If there is to be a Mountain Coaster, I recommend another location that does

not impact the most visible landmark in our region.


